Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                  20th November 2013
We are fast approaching the midway point of this term and I trust you are all well and you find the contents of this newsletter informative and encouraging.
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Following on from last session’s highly successful Young Enterprise activity,               this year, our S6 YE group, “The Candolls” are busy manufacturing candles in recycled containers. Trading will be at the Bon Accord centre on the 7th and 8th December as well as at the entrance to our Christmas Concert on the 18th December. We are extremely grateful for the support and sponsorship being received by the group from Johnstone Charmichael and Total.
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Our S3 Business pupils are participating in the national “Student Investor Challenge” competition provided by Bloomberg, FTSE and Financial Mail. Participation in the competition allows our pupils to experience buying and selling shares, and gain an insight into other stock market procedures. We wish them all the best in their venture. Trading runs from the 4th November through to the 31st January, so watch this space for the success of their financial prudence and speculation. 
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This session our S2 pupils are taking part in the national Coca Cola Challenge.  Pupils work in teams, to produce an idea for a healthy drink, design a bottle for it, as well as market research and relevant costings, culminating in delivering a presentation to their peers. Judging will take place in December, and we look forward to making you aware of their success.
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Congratulations to Daniel Silcock 6A who has successfully made it through the Scottish Regional Auditions of the BBC Young Musician of the Year Award. Daniel will now be playing in the National Auditions in Cardiff at the start of December. We wish Daniel all the best in his preparation for the event and look forward to hearing the success of his performance in Cardiff. 
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Congratulations to Aaron Norris 5C on being selected once more to the Scotland U16 squad. Due to the efforts of Aaron and the rest of the squad, they have already beaten Northern Ireland, drawn with Wales, and placed Scotland in a position to win the "Sky Victory Shield" outright, for the first time since 1998. Their final match is against England at Stark’s Park Kirkcaldy on November 29th. The match will be screened live on SkySports1 at 7.30pm and we wish Aaron and the squad every success. 
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Your completion of the surveys at Parents’ Evenings is greatly appreciated and valued. The results of the surveys make us aware of your views, take them on board, and consolidate our progress towards providing the best educational experience for your child. Below is a sample of your survey comments. They reflect success as we take on board your views and importantly reflect the high level of regard you have towards us as a school….THANK YOU! 
· “What can I say – parents evening was a delight this year compared to last year.  No missed appointments because of delays, the school corridors didn’t seem to be so congested.  Well done Peterhead Academy for sorting things out.”  

· “Peterhead Academy teachers are motivated to giving my child the best education possible!  My child has gained so much by being a pupil at this school.”

· “We just want to thank all the teachers for their interest and commitment to making x’s experience at school enjoyable and getting the best out of it.”
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                                  DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

· Monday 2nd December : Pupils’ Art Exhibition

· Wednesday 4th December : S2 Parents Evening

· Wednesday 18th December : Christmas Concert

· Friday 20th December : Last Day of Term

· Monday 6th January : First Day of Term
  More details of these events will be available in due course
Further details on our successes and other school information including all our extra curricular activities can be found in our school website: www.peterheadacademy.aberdeenshire.sch.uk
On behalf of all the staff at the Academy, thank you for your ongoing support, as we work alongside you, for your children to achieve their full potential during their time with us and in preparation for their lives ahead.

Yours faithfully,
Evan L Ritchie

Head Teacher (Acting)
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